HALIEAX

REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY

COUNCILLORS' OFFICE

MEMORANDUM
TO: Mayor Peter Kelly
FROM: Councillor Gary Meade, District 23
DATE: January 23, 2002

SUBJECT: Environment Assessment - Sir John A. MacDonaid High School

Please add the above item to the January 29, 2002, Council Agenda. | would like a
letter sent to the Minister of Education, Jane Purves, requesting a full environmental
assessement on Sir John A. MacDonald High School.
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cc - George McLellan, A/CAO
- Vi Carmichael, Municipal Clerk
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